From: cathy ward [

Sent: 11 August 2015 11:32
To: Planning
Subject: 2015/3749/P.

Dear sir/ madam
I'm writing to object to the plans submitted to Camden Planning ref: 2015/3749/P on the grounds that, as a
neighbour living close by on Coptic St WC1A, that the application is not in line CPG 6 Section 7.4 on privacy and

overlooking

Best Ms C M Ward



